
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

5th Grade 

News 

We are in need of 

volunteers for the 

Thanksgiving 

Feast. A sign up 

went home. If you 

would like to help, 

you must have 

completed Virtus 

training and a 

background check 

with Mrs. Wildern.  

 

If you have any 

questions about the 

training or 

background check, 

please contact the 

School Office.  If 

you have questions 

for concerning the 

Thanksgiving 

Feast, please contact 

Parent Club.  

  
 

We finished our Twelfth week of school! 

HIP HIP HOORAY! 
Spelling/Vocabulary: We had two straight 

weeks of Spelling. Now students will be 

working on Vocabulary for Hatchet.    

 

Writing: Students continue to work on their 

spooky stories. We have been using 

transition words to help our stories flow.  

 

Reading: Students have begun to read 

Hatchet. We have been reading each 

chapter in class. The students have been 

working on vocabulary and comprehension 

questions with each chapter.  

 

Math: Students took the Chapter 3 Test. 

The test will focus on One-Digit Divisor. 

We also looked at rounding decimals this 

week.  

 

Science- Students took their Cell Organelle 

Test on Friday. We will be working on a 

Cell City project until Thanksgiving. 

 

Religion: The students are working on Unit 

2: What is a Sacrament?  They learned 

about Passover and how sacraments are 

signs of God’s Grace in our lives.  

 

 

 

 Monday, November 12th, 

Reading Minutes (110) 

 Thursday, November 15th, 

Simple Solutions Quiz and 

Thanksgiving Feast.  

 Friday, November 16th, 

Math Test on Chapter 4. 

 Monday, November 19th, 

NO HOT LUNCH OR BUS, 

and Movie Day 

 Tuesday, November 20th, NO 

HOT LUNCH OR BUS and 

Crafts with Third Grade 

 Happy Thanksgiving Break  

Week of 11/05 

Important 
Dates Ahead! 

Shaping Hearts and Minds in the Service of Christ 
 

Reading 
Minutes 

 I am encouraging 

students to continue to 

work on strengthening 

their math facts. They 

may work on 

MobyMax, Fact 

Fluency. There is also 

multiplication games 

that you may locate on 

my website underneath 

Links and Math HW.  

 

Missdudek.weebly.com  

Virtue of the Month: 

Generosity  
“Whoever is generous to 

the poor lends to the 
Lord, and he will repay 

him for his deed.”  
Proverbs 19:11 

As the weather continues 
to change, please ensure 
your child is coming to 
school appropriately 

dressed.   
*hats and gloves 


